
Crook County has open positions for the Local Public Safety Coordinating Council 
(LPSCC). The two positions currently open are 1. Representative of community-based 
nonprofit organizations to provide services to victims of crime and 2. Citizen member. 
Both positions are to be appointed by the County Commissioners. If you are interested 
in serving on this board, please stop by the County Commissioner’s Office located at 203 
NE Court Street, Prineville, OR, or email sarah.puerner@crookcountyor.gov for an 
application. You can also visit our website at https://co.crook.or.us to download an 
application. Deadline to receive applications is 5:00 pm on Friday, March 1, 2024.  
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